
Intimations: 

 

St. Ninian’s Friendly Corner is open on Tuesdays and Thursdays 11:00am – 

1:00pm in the Beith Hall (access from St. John’s Road and through the church). 

There is tea and coffee, biscuits, friendship, and a warm welcome for 

everyone. Drop in anytime. The church is also open on Tuesdays 11:00am – 

1:00pm for quiet reflection. 
 

Sweet peas will be on sale on Sunday 18th May after the service. There will also 

be echiums and marigolds. 
 

Following a request from the Guild Office we are hoping to gather sewing 

items to send out to sister Guilds in Malawi.  Anything that anyone in the 

congregation no longer needs would be very useful to them.  Do you have 

threads, zips, needles and buttons that are lying spare and could go to further 

use? Please give them to me as soon as possible so that I can pass them on to 

the Guild Office.  Many thanks, Valerie Thomson, Guild contact. 
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